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Date: 23 June 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It’s hard to believe that we are almost at the end of the school year.  As has been said many times, it has 
been a year like no other.  I would like to thank all the Gardenrose staff, parents and pupils for working 
together in partnership to support our children with home learning during lockdown and support a positive 
return to school despite the restrictions.   
 
At the end of this week, we are saying farewell to Cindy Constant, Abi Colman and Elaine Clark from the 
Early Years and Natalie Morrison, our P2 teacher. 
 
School will close at 1.00pm on Friday 25 June.  Lunches will  be provided. 
 
We look forward to welcoming everyone back on Thursday 19 August.  As we are not  sure what the 
guidance will be in August we will keep the staggered starts in place for the time being. 
 

Early Years 8.45-9.00 (See separate guidance) 

P1 8.50-2.50 

P2 & 3 9.00-3.00 

P4 & 5 8.50-2.50 

P6/7 9.00-3.00 

   

 

Hopefully, by August, restrictions will be reduced and we can begin to meet face to face again. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely and safe summer holiday 

 
Yours sincerely  

 

Fiona McDougall 

 

Fiona McDougall 

Head Teacher  

mailto:Gardenrose.Mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk

